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Carolyn Carew appointed to MAPP SETA board

SASFED was informed by the CEO of MAPP SETA Mr Bheki Zulu, of the appointment of Carolyn Crew to the Accounting
Authority (Board) as SASFED's representative. Carolyn had been nominated by SASFED following the SETA's call for
nominations in April 2010.

Carolyn holds a degree in Social Sciences and Post Graduate studies in Human Resources Management from the
University of Cape Town. She served as a council member on the inaugural National Film and Video Foundation board from
1999 - 2002. During the 1990's she spearheaded major television training initiatives in South Africa for the SABC that
produced some of south africa's top young producers and directors. Prior to working at the SABC she headed the
production department at the Newtown Film and Video school.

Her appointment is with immediate effect and will remain until March 2011 when the SETA will be subject to a review by the
Minister of Higher Education and Training.
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